Uxbridge Council on Aging

Minutes October 12, 2017

Time: 4 PM

Received by Uxbridge Town Clerk

Place: Uxbridge Senior Center

Attendance: Jack Daley, Edwina Porter, Jean McElreath, Jean Lawson,

Cathy Thornton; Marsha Petrillo, Director.

September minutes read and approved.

Director's Report included various upcoming events.

Town Meeting will be held at Church of Nazarene on October 24 and will utilize electronic ballot.

Proposal will be made for new van for senior center seeking for it to be included in "rolling stock" of essential vehicles which would make replacement routine as other municipal vehicles.

Effort to increase attendance at meal program...facebook, same day sign up, etc.

Increased use of medical transport for such things as dialysis needs.

The IT used by school committee will be servicing our computer equipment from now on.

(Patrick Misler)

Old Business: Cameras will be mounted to secure senior center parking areas and front of our building.

New Business: We have acquired license for showing films at senior center, paid for by Uxbridge Elderly Connection for our use and for use by Uxbridge Senior Academy programs.

Reorganization: Chair for 2017-2018 Cathy Thornton

Notes submitted by Cathy Thornton

Uxbridge Council on Aging October 12, 2017

Minutes approval:

Cally Threaton